
From:                                 Alisha Jenkins
Sent:                                  14 Sep 2021 09:17:07 +0000
To:                                      Mills, Penelope
Cc:                                      Vicky Phillips;Pat Hanlon
Subject:                             Additional comments for DC/20/0614/RM

[THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL]
Hi Penny,
 
At the Planning working party held 7th September, it was raised that additional comments should 

be submitted to application DC/20/0614/RM.  Please could these be taken into 
consideration:

 
 The increase of parking at Ann Suckling Road from the development.
 Ann Suckling Road should not be designed as a through road for the development.
 Since the development access out of Ann Suckling Road is becoming increasingly 

more dangerous, due to parking on junctions. 
 Without the development of the bypass how will Persimmon Homes going to access 

site 6 without using Ann Suckling Road. 
 The plans do not appear to have any planning conditions published, regarding noise 

and distribution to neighbouring areas. 
 
 
Many thanks,
 
Alisha Jenkins 
Office Adminsitartor
Haverhill Town Council 
Tel: 01440 712858
 


